Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4
September 16, 2024

General Announcement

Dress Code:

Reminder about dress code—please refer to our school’s website under “Student Conduct
Expectations” in the Student Handbook for the complete list of dress code violations. The items of
concern right now specifically are tube tops, midriff that are right below undergarments, and
bandanas of any color. If you do not have a cover up you will be asked to come to the office and
change out to a school issued shirt. If this is a recurring issue, there may be further consequences.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Clubs
Athletics

Looking for new female wrestlers

The PCHS Wrestling team is looking for more 9th and 10th grade girls for our Junior Varsity team. No
experience needed. Come and be a part of the Charger Wrestling Family. If you have questions, you
can contact Coach Cedric at (808) 271-4434

Student Government

College and Career

Washington State University

This Tuesday, during period six at C206, we have a college speaker from Washington State
University. If you want to learn more about WSU or consider attending a college in Washington,
please grab a college speaker pass at A102 or complete the Google form on our College & Career
website.

Class of 2025
Class of 2026
Class of 2027



Class of 2028

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



